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DENR SPECIAL ORDER 'DEC 07 2001
No. 2001- 1> :

SUBJECT : AUTHORIZING THE CONDUCT OF THE FORESTRY
SECTOR PROJECT YEAR-END ASSESSMENT-
WORKSHOP

In the interest of service and in order to ensure effective and efficient
implementation of the Forestry Sector Project (FSP), a Year-end Assessment
and Planning Workshop shall be conducted on December 11-14 and December
17-20, 2001 to plan out strategies in accordance to the recommendations made
by the National Economic Development Office which will be release by
November 2001.

The following DENR personnel are authorized to attend the workshop which will
be held in Pampanga for the first batch and Cebu City for the second batch.

1. Director Gualberto Tortoza

2. NFDO Division Chiefs (5)

3. ARED for Operations (15) all Regions except NCR
4. FSP Focal Persons (15) all Regions

5. Regional Finance Officers (15) all Regions

6. FSP Site Management Officers (SMO) (37)

7. FSP-TA Team (5)

8. NFDO Technical Staff (15)

9. Resource Person (1)

10. Secretariat (4)

All expenses incurred in compliance with this Order shall be charged against the
funds of the Forestry Sector Project, subject to the usual accounting and auditing
rules and regulations.

This Order shall_take effect immediately.
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